
28 June, 2024 
 
 
 
To the Bristol Selectboard, 
 
The members of the Bristol Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BBPAC) are 
writing this letter to voice our support of the town’s application for “Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Infrastructure Improvements” in the form of a sidewalk scoping study for the 
south side of West St. from Holley Hall to Maple St. We feel that for a variety of 
reasons—including the lack of safe crosswalk at Maple St.—this makes sense as a way 
of improving the town’s safe walking infrastructure. 
 
Submitted by Bristol BPAC Chairman, 
 
 

 
 
 
Christian DaBica 
 
 


